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	This Term

This half term our topic is 
‘Julia Donaldson’ 
We will be using our imaginations and creativity to answer our big question:

 ‘Who is Julia Donaldson?’ 

In Phonics, we will continue putting the letters and sounds we’ve learnt together to make simple words and begin to put those words together to write simple sentences. 
In Reading, we’re getting very good at handling books, looking closely at the pictures to see what’s happening and following the words with our finger! We love listening to stories and predicting what will happen. We’ll be acting out stories and drawing story maps. 
In Maths, we’re going to continue developing our number skills; counting accurately, reading and writing numbers, as well as learning about shapes; their names and properties. 

	Don’t Forget…

Your child needs a coat every day, whatever the weather.
When it’s your child’s birthday, we would like them to bring their favourite book and we will share the story with the class.

Book bags need to be brought into
school every day, these can be bought from the School office.
	Important Dates

End of Half Term
Friday 15th February 2019


	Special Events/Activities/News
Coming Soon ! 

“Phonics Workshop”
Find out about the importance of supporting your child’s learning in phonics and reading, see how it is taught and find out some great ways to help your child.  


	Reminders
No Jewellery to be worn in school please

Please keep toys at home, we have lots to play with at school and they get lost or broken around the classroom.


LOVE TO LEARN • LEARN TO DO WELL • LIVE WELL TOGETHER

